Henry Blackburn, M.D.

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
Stadium Gate 27

M in n e a p o l i s , Minn. 55455

Dear Henry:

First of all, thank you very much for your prompt reaction to my letter concernig the WHO business. I owe you some explanations. I am fed up with my present situation and status; I am wasting my time and by and by I am getting the feeling that I have much less time left than e.g.10 years ago. You know about my dreams of a yugoslave institute of dar cardio-vascular diseases; it will remain in the realm of dreams probably until a remote future. Another of my aims, a data processing and statistical center for medicine probably will be founded within not too long a time but I shall be at best only an external collaborator. What I need is to get out of the side-track and to do some useful and steady job. Umbftunately my family does not want to move as far away as the U.S.A., at least not at the moment. My mother in law has a very severe coxarthrosis and is attached to her home, thus we cannot leave her alone. When I read about the WHO looking for a physician for epidemiological work in cardio-vascular and cerebro-vascular diseases, I thought this could be a geographically convenient solution, as the is in Geneva. I am not were optimistic for I heard that usually they have candidates in advance. Anyway, I am waiting for an answer - I still had no reply from Geneva, but things are always moving slowly.

Now, so far enough bothering you with my personal affairs; thank you once more very much for the prompt recommendations - and allow me to continue on another sheet of paper in order to discuss the /also slowly moving/"New Event Study".